
 
 

A message from the Senior Leadership Team 

28/4 6/5 KS 1 Forest School 

13/5 20/5 LKS2 Forest School 

4/6 10/6 EYFS Forest School 

16/6 24/6 8/7 UKS2 Forest School 

2025-26 Term dates 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 92.8 %  

Maple 96.67 % 

Willow  92.31 % 

Beech 97.5 % 

Pine 90.36 % 

Rowan 93.67 % 

Cedar 96.67  % 

Elm  95.19 % 

Oak  92.96 % 

This Week’s 

winner is: 

 Elm  

 

Monday   Hazel PE Kit  

Y5 PE Kit  

Sports students in –Your 

child knows if its them! 

 

Tuesday Cedar/Elm/Oak PE kits  

 

Wednesday Reports out 

Thursday Swimming kits  

LKS2 PE kit   

Maple/Willow PE Kit  

 

Friday EYFS PE Kit  

Church 

Chocolate raffle and 

reading celebration 

assembly 

 



House Points 
 

 

 

 Week  Total 

Fox 230 3278 

Squirrel  63 3764 

Hedge-

hog 

81 2445 

Badger 88 3261 

S.S - Ellis 

Maple– Patrick 

  Hazel –  Max 

Willow– Freddie 

Pine - Thaison 

Rowan – Lucas B 

Beech –  Tyrell 

Elm–Amelia 

Oak–  Leila 

Cedar – Kade 

S.S — Maddison 

Maple – Sebastian 

Hazel - Kaiser 

Willow– Phoebe 

Pine - Winnie 

Rowan– Lucas R 

Beech – Sam 

Elm – Ava 

Oak— Alfie 

Cedar –Oscar 

S.S—  Neave 

Maple–  Ellie D 

Hazel – Ava 

Willow– Bruno 

Pine– Jack 

Rowan– Mollie 

Beech – Ola 

Elm–Erikas 

Oak– Harley 

Cedar– Charlie 

Lunchtime stars 

Rec - Kora 

KS1 – Alfie 

LKS2– Imogen 

UKS2— Ella-Mai 

 

S.S—  Freddie B 

Maple – Amanda-Jane 

Hazel – Maisie 

Willow— Minnie-May 

Pine  - Georgia 

Rowan—Rueben 

Beech –   Riley 

Elm - Maci 

Oak—  Isabelle 

Cedar— Idil+ Cantara 

 Week  Total 

Fox 315 4723 

 

Squirrel  118 4545 

Hedge-

hog 

256 4063 

Badger 131 4478 





A reminder for Summer uniform: 

During the warmer weather the boys are allowed to wear school style 

grey shorts and the girls can wear summer dresses. Our school colour is 

the burgundy that matches our cardigan. 

We still expect proper school shoes and not summer sandals. 





 

 



Our disco was amazing! Thank you for supporting this event. All money we 

raise this year will go towards buying new hall spot lights, microphones and 

a sound system. This will benefit all children so a big thank you to the PTA 

and staff that helped. 

Chocolate Raffle -The PTA are arranging an Easter 

chocolate raffle. Tickets are 50p each and will be on 

sale right up until the last day of term as we break 

up for Easter when we do the raffle. All money the 

PTA are raising is going towards replacing our 

school hall music system and lights so that when we 

put on productions and assemblies we 

have a better experience. 



 

Please pop into the community hub-it is there 

for you. There is free breakfast available                

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. There is also 

the regular food table out on the playground on 

Friday. Check out the timetable as you go past 

or pop in to the office. There is everything from 

toddler groups to crochet club! It’s a friendly 

place to get out of the house and chat! 


